
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

             
 

 

 

 

Where Learning Adventures Begin… 

Tuesday 3rd March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

At Braeside we like to take photos and upload them to our website and display them within 

school. 

 

Please can you sign the slip below to give permission for your child to be photographed. 

 

Kind regards, 
 

Mrs Quinn and Mrs Phillips 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

NAME OF CHILD: ----------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

* I DO / DO NOT give permission for my child to be photographed at the event and for 

photographs to be displayed on the school website.  

 

 

* I DO/ DO NOT give permission for my child to be photographed at the event and for 

photographs to be displayed within school.    

 

(* please delete as appropriate) 

 

 

 

Signed__________________________ 

 
 

 

 
 

Neston Primary School is committed to safeguarding all children 

                 Neston Primary School 
Church Rise 

Neston, Corsham 

Wiltshire 

SN13 9SX 

: 01225 810478 

e.mail: admin@neston.wilts.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Pam Evans B.A. (Hons) PGCE                                       
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